
From: kim@kimbucklin.com [mailto:kim@kimbucklin.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2017 11:57 PM 
To: Talk to DOL 
Subject: The Fiduciary Rule 

To the Honorable Department of Labor Secretary Alexander Acosta, 

Dear Secretary Acosta, 

Thank you for your willingness to serve as Secretary of Labor for our President, Donald 
Trump. 

I have recently learned of the Department of Labor's "Fiduciary Rule and Impartial 
Conduct Standards" which may be implemented this June 9th, 2017 unless you act to 
delay or stop it. 

From what I understand about this rule, it will not actually help me and my fellow 
middle-class small investors. Nor will it help improve the investment industry or help our 
country in general. I understand that what it will do is create yet another government 
grab of power, which is what I do not want. 

I ask that you would work quickly to delay indefinitely or completely rescind the 
fiduciary rule under your statutory authority. 

Thank you for listening. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Bucklin 
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